
House POINTS!
Kagan- 976

House POINTS!
Costa- 981

DeBono- 799 Hyerle- 1033

PICASSO
Felicity and Nancy C

ROSEN
Harry and Connor
ATTENBOROUGH
Elliot and Olllie

PANKHURST
Annalise and Charlotte 

HAWKING
Isabella and Alexander

MALALA
Evelyn and Emily

MANDELA
Grace and Henry
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IMPORTANT DATES
WB 14th October
Assessment Week

Monday 14th October
Harvest Assembly

Tuesday 15th October
Malala Class Assembly

Tuesday 22nd October
Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 23rd October
Parents’ Evening

Thursday 24th October
Non-Uniform Bottle Donation
Children Finish for Half Term

House Celebration
Monday 4th November

School reopens
Wednesday 6th November

PTA Disco

24th October 2024

CERTIFICATE WINNERS

aUTUMN IN ON THE WAY! 
Another week has passed and we are starting to see the school look
more and more autuminal. We have been practicing looking at the

world with Awe and Wonder as we notice the beautiful colours around
us. 

Lewis Carroll class had a great music session this week with our new
Vicar and can’t wait for the next one!



GOLDEN BOX WINNERS
Well done to  Max T for winning a

Gold Box prize this week! 

ASDA Cashpot

wellbeing certificates
PICASSO

Hollie 
ROSEN

Thomas W
ATTENBOROUGH

Ellena
PANKHURST

Isla S
HAWKING
Annalise
MALALA

Vega
MANDELLA
Maxwell 

Year 6 Bikeability
This week, Year 6 have enjoyed learning

about road safety when riding their
bikes on the roads. 
Well done Year 6!
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HARVEST
Every year, the wonderful familiesof

Beechwood donate non-perishable food
items to school which are sent to the local

Food Bank. 
I hope you will continue to support this

much needed charity and send items in to
school over the coming weeks. 

Our Harvest Assembly will be held on
Monday 14th October.
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PTA
What a wonderful year last year was in terms of raising funds for the school. I

appreciate that it can seem like there is always something to dress up as, or bring
items in for, but without the PTA and the funds you all raise, we simply could not offer

the children here wonderful opportunities the PTA fund. So, Thank you! For every
donation, dress up day or raffle ticket! We appreciate it! 
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term time holidays
We have seen an increase in applications for Term Time holidays. As you
will have read in letters sent by Mrs Kidd last accademic year, the laws
around this have changed and become much tighter. I appreciate the

difficulties, yet unless there is an exceptional reason, we are not allowed
to authorise holidays and fines have to be issued. 
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Sporting Clubs across HaltonSporting Clubs across Halton


